Allied Sportsmen of WNY, Inc.

12846 Clinton Street

PO Box 24

Alden, NY  14001

716-937-3615
To Whom This May Concern:

Throughout the year, Allied Sportsmen of WNY, Inc. provides many public functions including youth archery, hunter training, and hand gun safety courses.  We have also recently upgraded our outdoor ranges to be handicap accessible.  To fund these various activities, we run raffles and drawings.  
We would appreciate any contributions your company can provide for our Chinese Basket Raffle being held on April 22, 2017.  Mention of donations will be posted at the raffle or drawing site, our monthly newsletter and our website at www.alliedsportsmen.com.

Yours Truly,

Gary Wessel

Finance Secretary

